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Voting by mail in Oregon has been in affect almost as long as I can remember. It 

makes it possible for as many people to vote, that would not otherwise be able to. 

Many voting age people are not able to afford to take time off, allowed to take time off 

to vote, or have access (cars, transportation, disabled, proximity to a voting poll 

location). Voter  suppression should be illegal.  


